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Good Afternoon Chair, Committee members of the Upper House Inquiry into the Firearms
(Criminal Use) Bill and Committee staff,
 
 
Thank you for the opportunity for our President Lance Miller and myself to appear before the
Inquiry on behalf of the Sporting Shooters Association of Australia (NSW) Inc. Thank you also for
the opportunity to view the uncorrected transcript.
 
Upon reviewing the transcript it appears that there are two sentences missing from page 13 at
the end of the second paragraph. Unfortunately, in making opening remarks the two sentences
were not read out loud by Mr Miller which was an accidental error on his part. This is a very
important position of SSAA NSW.
 
The sentences that were mistakenly unread were:
 
SSAA NSW has consistently supported the Government and the Police in taking a strong
stance against criminal firearms use. The criminal use of firearms has a negative impact on
the reputation of the shooting sports and discredits legal firearms owners and the many
legal and legitimate uses of firearms in NSW and Australia.
 
SSAA NSW humbly requests that the Committee approve the inclusion of those two sentences
into the transcript and SSAA NSW is very happy for those sentences to be published with the rest
of the transcript.
 
Once again, thank you for the opportunity to present before the Inquiry and the work you
undertake.
 
 
Regards,
 
Jai Rowell
Chief Executive Officer
Sporting Shooters Association of Australia (NSW) Inc.
 
Phone    
Web  www.ssaansw.org.au
Postal PO Box 1001 St Marys NSW 1790
 




